
FOIL Request

Received: ! Wednesday, December 18, 2019 8457 AM

From: DanielTedford@co.essex.ny.us

To: tfjebb@protonmail.com

Tom,

I write in response to your FOIL request of 12/10/19 to Mr. Dan Manning,
records access officer of Essex County, wherein you request information
related to the Sheriff's Office expenditures under the LETPP grant. Please
find the expenditure report for those funds attached.

(See attached file: SKM_C554e19121808590.pdf)

Sincerely,

Daniel T. Tedford
Assistant County Attorney
Essex County Government Center
7551 Court Street
Elizabethtown, NY 12932
P: 518-873-3386
F: 518-873-3894
dtedford@co.essex.ny.us
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